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Sunday 9th January 2022

POSITIVE CASE of COVID-19 in PRIMARY 7 CLASS

Dear Parent / Guardian

We have been notified of a positive case of Covid-19 in our Primary 7 class. At present the
whole class bubble does not need to isolate, however I would urge all parents and guardians
to remain vigilant and cautious with regard to children appearing asymptomatic (no
symptoms) throughout the week.

Please ensure your child takes a lateral flow before returning to school on Tuesday 11th
January (if they have had covid in the last 90 days, they do not need to test). If you have no
tests available please keep your child at home and arrange a test asap.

It is vital that we work together to help reduce the risk of transmission within the school and
community. Lateral flow testing is less invasive and can be quite effective in early detection.

If your child is feeling generally unwell please err on the side of caution and seek advice
from the school before attending class.

If your child presents with Covid-19 symptoms they should not attend school.

Please continue to report any positive Covid cases to our school office during the school day
or email myself directly on stfrancisenquiries@gmail.com outside of school hours.

Your support with this matter is much appreciated.

Kind regards

Mrs F Hughes
Principal
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